
Hello <<First Name>> <<Last Name>>, here's the latest 
from Streatham Theatre Company!
 

View this in your browser

Second Tuesday Events
Our first event for 2018 is next week.

Second Tuesday of the month events will continue in 2018.

For the latest info please visit www.streathamtheatre.org.uk
 

9 January: Read-through of A Garland of Poppies
This collage of memories, songs and poems from the First World War was compiled by Alan

Rock and John Pole. As 2018 is the centenary of the end of that war, it may be a potential
production for STC later this year. As well as reading it through, we can see excerpts of

a video of the 2014 production
by Common Touch Theatre Company.

7pm for 7.30pm at Vinters, 1B Sunnyhill Road SW16 2UG
Members free, others £3.
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http://www.streathamtheatre.org.uk
http://www.streathamtheatre.org.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k-0Rz6CpLpY
http://www.vintersstudios.co.uk
http://www.twitter.com/streathamtheatr
http://www.facebook.com/streathamtheatre
http://www.streathamtheatre.org.uk


Coming up in 2018
 

Our 2018 programme is currently in planning and will comprise 3 productions. Some of
the suggestions we have for consideration include:

A murder mystery
A site-specific, promenade version of Hamlet (Streatham means ‘the hamlet on the
street’)
A locally focused show for the Streatham Festival in July
Revival of a show previously produced at the former Streatham Hill Theatre
New writing by members or others (we have an annual new writing programme)

We are also very open to any proposals from a potential director – perhaps something
you have always wanted to stage? We are adventurous but limited by resource and budget!

We are looking to increase our pool of directing talent. To this end, we have been
running an Introduction to Directing course to develop the talent of our existing members. We
are also putting the word out around our networks of other groups and friends to find directors
willing to help us by directing future productions and/or mentoring our members. If you can
help, please contact us.

 

For more about STC, our events and productions, keep in touch online:
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